
Project Update: June 2014 

In January 2014 we continued our series of educational lectures in 5 additional locations. 

In mid-January, thanks to the good weather and weather conditions we started the 

outplacement a part of the remaining 70 nest boxes. The rest of nest boxes are mounted at the 

end of March. At same time we repaired and maintenanced the earlier outplaced boxes, that is 

we prepared them for this year’s breeding season. 

     

 

During the month of May, 5 examples from the returning and nesting place occupying Rollers is 

captured. We ringed these and equipped them with geolocator/geologger. With these we want 

to study the habitat use and the feeding place use of these species.We hope, that next year we 



could recapture some of them and so get a much more accurate picture from their migration 

routes. 

   


